
Auckland Unitary Plan
Proposed Plan Change 49 
Auckland Unitary Plan 
Operative in part

The summary of decisions requested on 
Proposed Plan Change 49 (Private): Drury 
East Precinct is now available, as is an 
invitation to lodge further submissions.

Further submissions open 11/12/2020 and 
close on 29/01/2021

For more information, please go online at 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Dated 11/12/2020 

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


